Dear Holly

You maybe aware that climate change and biodiversity loss is happening globally, in Britain, in
Cornwall and even in Delabole. The world leaders are gathering in Glasgow at CoP26 in less than a
month to discuss measures to tackle this.

On 29th October parliament will have a second reading of the Climate & Ecological Emergency
(CEE) Bill (conveniently just before CoP). I would like Delabole Parish Council to urgently pass a
motion asking our MP Scott Mann to support the CEE Bill before then. Mr Mann works for us as he
1s our representative, so is obliged to take note of our views.

Yours sincerely



